
Dear Parents and Students: 

Greetings from Mr. Hesterman! There are many musical performance opportunities at the elementary 

this school year. As you fill out your calendar, please make a note of these dates: 

Friday, September 23 2:00 p.m. Grandparents Day Program Elementary Gym 

Monday, November 14 7:00 p.m. Kindergarten Fall Program  PAC 

Tuesday, December 20 6:30 p.m. 1st & 2nd Gr. Christmas Program PAC 

    7:30 p.m. 3rd & 4th Gr. Christmas Program PAC 

Monday, April 3  7:00 p.m. Kindergarten Spring Program  PAC 

Thursday, April 27  6:30 p.m. 1st & 2nd Gr. Spring Program  PAC 

    7:30 p.m. 3rd & 4th Gr. Spring Program  PAC 

There is a lot of preparation that goes into each program; students are expected to attend and participate 

to the best of their ability. Grandparents Day is our first program and is coming up quickly for our students and 

grandparents. More information will be sent out as programs approach throughout the year. With your support, 

this will be a great year! Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Hesterman                    Elem. Phone: (308) 946-3057                    Email: mhesterman@centralcityps.org 
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